
 

 

LONDON AREA PLANNING CONSULTANTS – LAPC  
….  a local organization of private professional land use planners…..  
___________________________________________________________________ 
   
 
June 23, 2015 
 
Chair Paul Hubert 
Members of Planning and environment Committee 
c/o Cathy Saunders,  City Clerk 
3rd floor, City Hall  
The Corporation of the City of London 
P. O. Box 5035 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
London, Ontario N6A4L9 
 

Re: LONDON AREA PLANNING CONSULTANTS  - LAPC ,   Request to appear as a delegation before the 
PEC on June 24, 2015. 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Chair Paul Hubert and Members of the Planning and Environment Committee: 

As President of  LPAC, this is a request to appear as a delegation at the public meeting of June 24, 2015 

at 4 p.m.      We would like to present the organizations perspective on the London Plan 2 at this point in 

time, and knowing we have more time before the fall to offer further comments. The outline of our 

presentation is as follows: 

1. “LAPC” – who is it and what is its purpose. 

2. LAPC role in the preparation of the London Plan 

3. Favourable perspectives 

4. Constructively critical perspectives 

Thank you.  

Yours very truly 

Laverne Kirkness, BES.RPP.MCIP. (Kirkness Consulting Inc.,  Urban and Rural Planning) 

President,  London Area Planning Consultants 

Encl. 

cc. LAPC members 

 
  


